SAA
E,_ DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
—

Re: Request for approved plan of Lot # 231

1 message

Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA <smdmimaropa@gmail.com> Thu, May 27, 2021 at 4:41 PM
To: jennifer.lomio@deped.gov.ph

Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ms. Jennifer Lomio-Neri ,

We would like to inform you that your request is available on our records.
Please be informed that there is a corresponding administrative cost amounting to Php. 65.00.

You may settle your payment/s thru the following options:
1.) You may send your authorized representative to settle payment directly to our office;
2.) Deposit your payment at Landbank Account:

Account Name: BUREAU OF TREASURY

Account Number: 3402245530

or

3.) You may enroll and use Landbank E-banking portal, please click the link below:
>>>>| ink.BizPortal<<<<

Kindly see attached order of payment for your ready reference and send us a copy of the deposit slip in order for us to process your request.
Thank you.

On Fri, May 21, 2021 at 2:05 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Respectfully forwarding this email for your information and appropriate action po. Please be informed that this was encoded today on our
DATS per document tracking number E-2021-46018 and attachment were also included.
Please acknowledge upon receipt. Thank you!

Liza

ICT Staff

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: JENNIFER NERI <jennifer.lomio@deped.gov.ph>
Date: Fri, May 21, 2021 at 12:09 PM

Subject: Request for approved plan of Lot # 231
To: <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, <surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com>

Ma. Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO lll
Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

Thru: Engr. Roman G. Legazpi
OIC - Survey and Mapping Division

Madam:
Good Day!.

This is to request from your good office the approved plan of our lot situated at Wasig, Mansalay, Oriental Mindoro with lot # 231 and Survey
No. Csd-04-013544-D.

We made an inquiry in your Community Environment and Natural Resources Office at San. Mariano, Roxas, Oriental Mindoro and was
advised to send an email.

Hope to hear from you soon. Thank you and God Bless!

Best Regards,

Jennifer Lomio-Neri

This communication may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is originally addressed. Any disclosure, copying, dissemination, or any action taken in

reliance to it by others, other than the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. The opinions, conclusions, and statements expressed in this message are those of the sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the

Department of Education.
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